
MORNING
BUS SERVICE

FROM 
BARTLESVILLE

TO 
BISHOP KELLEY 
HIGH SCHOOL

Pick up from the QuikTrip off Highway US-75
(1835 SE Washington)

More information will be announced soon.

If you are interested in signing up your student for 
the morning bus service from Bartlesville,

please contact Rick Musto at
rmusto@bishopkelley.org or 918.609.7144.

Starting in the Fall of 2020!


